
Dear all, 

 

As you will be aware the Government announced on Thursday 16th April that the current 

restriction measures will continue for at least the next three weeks.  

This does not change the approach the Met has been taking across London. If someone is 

out and about and we do have some questions as to why they might be there, we will talk to 

them, we will engage, explain and encourage them to go home. Enforcement has always 

been, and remains an absolute last resort. 

Our officers will continue to be out on regular patrols to keep our communities safe and to 

prevent crime. You will continue to see us engaging with the public and reminding them of 

their responsibility to stay indoors. By complying with the regulations, we are all helping to 

protect ourselves, our communities and the NHS. 

Stay indoors; protect the NHS, save lives. 

We thank you for your continued support.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further questions.  

Kindest regards 
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